
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Roth, Randy
Cc: Leasure, Timothy; Heysel, Garett
Subject: History 2650, 3075, 3570, and 3282
Date: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 4:33:05 PM

Dear Randy,
 
On Friday, January 25, the ASC Arts and Humanities Panel reviewed proposals to add GE Diversity
Global Studies to History 2650, 3282, and 3570, and to add Diversity in the US to History 3075.
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved all those requests to add GE status.
 
A couple of recommendations were made by the faculty panel. I list these recommendations
below:

For future submissions, make sure not to leave references to the “GEC”. Under semesters, the
“GE” is used.
For History 3570, on the syllabus, add “GE Global Studies” at the end of paragraph one.

 
The courses will next move to the full ASC Curriculum Committee for a two-week comment period.
 
On another note, if the Dept of History is planning on offering these courses this Autumn, could
you please respond to this e-mail and simply indicate that OAA’s deadline needs to be appealed
(since AU 13 course requests are no longer accepted by OAA/OUR without an appeal). Deadlines
are posted here: http://asccas.osu.edu/curriculum/important-deadlines . I’ll wait for your
response. (Again a simple e-mail response about the desired implementation term would suffice.)
Should you have any questions about this feedback, please do not hesitate to contact Professor Tim
Leasure, Chair of ASCC A&H Panel (cc’d on this e-mail) or me.
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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